
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

A hearty congratulations and a warm welcome to St. George’s College! It is with great 
honour and anticipation that we welcome you to be a part of such a thriving and vibrant 
community of which we the Parent Teachers Student Association (PTSA) form an 
integral part. 

We the PTSA understand that education is a three cord rope that when bound together 
cannot be easily broken. It is when we support our children; we help them realise their 
truest potential. It is when we support our teachers and staff; that education is scaffolded 
to the next level. It is when we support our parents; that we become understanding of 
each child as an individual. 

The role of the PTSA is therefore to listen to each other and support each other. This has 
been realised even more during this pandemic that we now face. Even more so now, we 
are determined in our cause to serve and forge a great relationship with your new parents. 

With every parent comes new ideas and fresh energy—all benefiting our Georgian 
community! And your involvement provides direct benefits to your child. Studies 
consistently show that when children see their parents involved in their school, they have 
a more positive attitude towards school and perform better.  

During this past season, the PTSA has undertaken a number of projects despite various 
difficulties. These included caring for our students and their families by the sourcing and 
distributing of hampers to those in need; assessments of the physical structure of the halls 
and other building to ascertain works needed for improvement and relevant costing; the 
installing of several hand washing units throughout the school compound; the carrying on 
of the previous administrations goals of assisting the students in their CSEC examination. 
Of course, such accomplishments are possible only through the involvement of people 
like you! 
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The PTSA is for everyone. We will soon have our first meeting for the new school year 
when you fully join our esteemed establishment. For information about specific activities,  

opportunities to become involved, or if you have ideas you would like to see brought to 
the St. George’s PTSA, please read the information included in this package to learn 
more, and please feel free to contact us at ​sgcptsaexec@gmail.com  

 

 

Sincerely 

PTSA Executives 
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